
 

FINANCIAL WELLNESS AT MARTIN LUTHER COLLEGE 

 

 

At Martin Luther College, we want to make sure that all students are not only prepared for 

ministry but also prepared to manage their personal finances and become wise stewards of their 

resources. We have developed a Financial Wellness Program [MLC DIRECTION] to help students 

grow in their knowledge and understanding of important financial topics. 

• ALL Students will have required activities to be completed each year (CashCourse.org) 

o Students have 2 modules that take about 15-30 minutes each to complete 

o Modules must be completed by the end of SPRING BREAK (3/10/24) 

o Instructions can be found on our website: 

https://mlc-wels.edu/financial-aid/wp-content/uploads/sites/7/2022/06/CashCourse.pdf 

 

• Additional learning opportunities are provided throughout the year in various ways 

 

• Drawings for prizes and scholarship opportunities throughout the year! 
 

I look forward to meeting you on campus and helping you prepare for your financial futures. 

Please check out the website (www.mlc-wels.edu/financial-aid/mlcdirection) or contact me 

directly with any questions that you may have: krohnjk@mlc-wels.edu -or- 507.233.9153 

God’s blessings as you prepare to join us on campus! 

~Professor JoElyn Krohn 
(Financial Wellness Coordinator) 
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